
Peaceful Valley Donkey Rescue 
Implied Endorsement Policy 

Peaceful Valley has a 20 year reputation of providing professional rescue services and 
giving our animals the very best care. We, as an organization, must protect PVDR from 
alignment with other causes or rescues. The Trustees are responsible for determining 
which alliances PVDR will make. 


• Employees are prohibited from wearing logos of other organizations/causes during 
working hours or while representing PVDR.


• Employees are prohibited from signing any petition if it can be implied that you are 
representing PVDR and PVDR is endorsing your actions.


• Employees are prohibited from referencing PVDR while engaging in social media 
arguments.


